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Fibra Inn Announces Cancellation of Certificates

from Repurchase Program

Monterrey, Mexico, October 30, 2019 — Deutsche Bank Mexico, S.A., Banking institution, Trust
Division F/1616 or Fibra Inn (BMV: FINN13, ADR OTC: DFBRY) (“Fibra Inn” or “the Company”),
a Mexican real estate investment trust internally managed and specialized in the hotel industry
serving the business traveler with global brands, informs the market that it began the process of
cancelling 20,515,455 FINN13 CBFls with the National Banking and Securities Commission
(“CNBV”) acquired through the Repurchase Program for the period between April 1, 2019 and
September 30, 2019; in accordance with approval from the Technical Committee on October
22, 2019.

The corresponding process is underway to update the number of CBFls in the National
Securities Registry under the supervision of the CNBV. The exchange of the corresponding titles
that back the certificates at S.D. Indeval, Institution for the Deposit of Securities will be
conducted shortly.

Furthermore, and in accordance with the remaining funds, the amount available approved for
repurchases by the General Ordinary Shareholders” Meeting held on last April is Ps. 82.3
million. Once these certificates are cancelled, the number of CBFls outstanding will be
497,820,188.
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About the Company

Fibra Inn is a Mexican trust formed primarily to acquire, develop and rent a broad range of hotel
properties in Mexico aimed at the business traveler. The Company has signed franchise, license and
brand usage agreements with international hotel brands for the operation of global brands as well
as the operation of national brands. Additionally, the Company has development agreements. These
hotels enjoy some of the industry’s top loyalty programs. Fibra Inn trades its Real Estate Certificates
(Certificados Bursatiles Fiduciarios Inmobiliarios or “CBFIs”) on the Mexican Stock Exchange under
the ticker symbol “FINN13”; its ADRs trade on the OTC market in the U.S. under the ticker symbol

“DFBRY”.
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